
 

 

From: 'STUART KOHN' via Howard-Citizen <howard-citizen@googlegroups.com> 

Date: November 22, 2024 at 7:39:31 AM EST 

To: via Howard-Citizen <howard-citizen@googlegroups.com> 

Cc: Lynda Eisenberg <leisenberg@howardcountymd.gov> 

Subject: [HOWARD-CITIZEN] Planning Board Website Improved Because Suggestion 

Adopted by Department of Planning and Zoning (DPZ) 

FYI, 

 

The HCCA proposed a suggestion which was adopted for improving the Planning 

Board website regarding readily identifying Technical Staff Reports (TSR). 

 

Under the “Upcoming Meeting” section the TSR is now immediately identified 

after the specific name of the case. We expect the same will be done in the “Past 

Meeting” section. 

 

We THANK Lynda Eisenberg, Director DPZ, for implementing our suggestion. 

 

Stu Kohn 

HCCA President 

 

Cc: Lynda Eisenberg 

 


